From: Bob Neville 
Sent: 19 February 2015 11:47
To: 'robingrimston'
Cc: DC Support
Subject: RE: Swalcliffe PArk 14/01762/F

Dear Mr Grimston

Your comments are noted. The correspondence will be published in due course and will be available for public view within the next hour. I have also forwarded the correspondence to Mr Bob Duxbury who will presenting the application at planning committee.

Regards

Bob Neville MSc
Planning Officer 
Development Management
Cherwell District Council
Ext: 1875 
Direct Dial: 01295 221875 
Mailto:robert.neville@cherwell-dc.gov.uk



[bookmark: _GoBack]From: robingrimston 
Sent: 19 February 2015 11:31
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Swalcliffe PArk 

Dear Mr Neville 

Thank you for taking my call. Attached is the recent letter we circulated to the Planning Committee. 
Please could you confirm safe receipt. 

Kind regards

Robin Grmston 

